
 
Main Identity  

From: <AlarmNotification@alarmagent.com>
To: <J.Beltman@racoman.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2005 12:31 PM
Subject: AlarmAgent detected an alarm on one of your RTUs!
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5/19/2005

Hello Jack Beltman,  

This is the RACO AlarmAgent system, writing on behalf of Oak Bluff DPW to notify you of a change in status of one 
or more of your RTUs. To respond, please click on the link below or call 1-877-374-7932  

AlarmAgent does not send unsolicited email. You are receiving this message because your email address was added to our call list for RTUs in 
this group. Please see your supervisor if this message should be directed elsewhere. 

RTU Alarm Message Alarm Date Respond

Trinity Park Lift Station High Wet Well Level Alarm              May 19, 2005 12:31:48 PM Acknowledge/Snooze


